
 

Our learning this week… 

Maths 

We have been learning how to use BIDMAS to determine the order of 
operations. The children have enjoyed the puzzle solving element of it! 
They have picked up the ideas very quickly. 

English 

This week we have been focusing on editing 
our writing for spelling errors, using a 
dictionary to check any unknow words. The 
children worked in pairs to use an ‘editing 
window’ to check a sentence at a time for 
errors. 

 

Science 

We have continued with our electricity unit and have been solving 
challenges and investigating bulb brightness. 

Christmas Performance 

The children have been very excited to be learning four Christmas 
songs. They have all chosen a role from the nativity and will be dressing 
up in costumes to make a tableau in the outdoor classroom. I will film all 
of this and also photograph the children, this will then be put onto our 
Google Classroom and possibly the website. Hopefully you will enjoy 
watching this with the children at home. 
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